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Chaplin Cleanup Day 
Apr i l 15, 2023 (Saturday) 

 
 
Our annual town cleanup day is here again. We hope you will participate and 
encourage your friends and neighbors to participate in making Chaplin an even 
better place to live.  For the most up-to-date information, please view our web 
site at 

 http://chris.komuves.org/cleanup/ 
 
Our goal is to have as many people as possible clean up a section of road or 
other public area in Chaplin.  Here's how to participate: 

1. Go to the website and choose an area that you or your household / organization are willing to 
clean up. 

2. Email a note to cleanup@komuves.org with the following: 

 ✔ Your Name(s) 

 ✔ The area you'll be cleaning up (if part of a road, give intersections or house numbers of ends) 

 ✔ (Limited Availability) You can also request to borrow a trash pickup tool or high visibility safety 
vest (include size of S, M, L, XL, XXL). If you do, please also provide your phone number.  
You can pick these up outside from my home on Bedlam Rd. 

3. On or before April 16, perform the cleanup. Plastic trash bags and gloves will be available at the 
Chaplin Town Hall. If you come across anything too large for you to manage, let us know, and 
we'll ask the town to deal with it.  For the weekend of April 16, there will be a dump truck at the 
Town Hall parking lot, into which you can deposit trash from the cleanup (please do NOT bring 
personal trash). 

4. After the cleanup, send any comments, reports, or photos that you want to share about what 
you found to cleanup@komuves.org. These will be published on the cleanup web page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For questions or comments, contact Chris Komuves at cleanup@komuves.org or (860) 455-9839. 


